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June 13, 2018 

Via Electronic Mail 
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Re: Your Public Records Request BHPL-2018-344 

MARYLOU SUDDERS 
Secretary 

MONICA BHAREL, MD, MPH 
Commissioner 

Dear [name redacted]: 

This letter is in regard to the above referenced public record request received by the Department 
of Public Health (DPH), Bureau of Health Professions Licensure (BHPL) on May 31, 2018. This 
request has been assigned a tracking number: BHPL-2018-344. Specifically, you requested: the 
name of physician supervisors pertaining to nurse Rebecca Kreiger, RN2297319. 

Ms. Krieger's physician supervisor is listed as Dr. Chinoy. You can find more information about 
Dr. Chinoy by contacting the Board of Registration in Medicine at 200 Harvard Mill Square, 
Suite 330, Wakefield, MA 01880 or at 781-876-8200 or you can visit their website located here: 
https:/ /www.mass.gov/orgs/board-of-registration-in-medicine. 

BHPL now considers this PRR closed. If you wish to challenge this response, and your request 
was received in writing, you may appeal to the Supervisor of Records following the procedure 
set forth in 950 CMR 32.08, a copy of which is attached. Pursuant to G.L. c. 66, § JOA, you may 
also seek judicial review by commencing a civil action in Suffolk Superior Court. 

Please contact me with any questions. In any communication regarding this request, please 
reference the assigned tracking number BHPL-2018-344. 

Respectfully, 

�naChrist1 
Program Analyst 




